The Heathlands Project

The Heathlands Project, Harker Road Ends, Carlisle, CA6 4HN 01228 674950

www.lbtuk.org



We've just started our new timetable at Heathlands so there's lots of new and exciting things going on. We've celebrated our 10th Anniversary and enjoyed looking through all our old photos. As always, we'd love to know what you think so please do get in touch with your thoughts, comments and suggestions.



Upcoming Events

13th September-8th October

The Village Project Exhibition at Farfield Mill

Thanks!

Thank you to everyone who came and helped us celebrate our 10th Birthday in August. It was a great day and a lovely opportunity to get together, catch up with people and see just how much we've done.



Congratulations!

Congratulations to our Support Worker Maria, Jason and Nesh on the safe arrival of baby Isabell.



10th Anniversary Celebrations



10th Anniversary Celebrations

If you have any comments or something you'd like included in the next newsletter please email it to helen.walsh@lbtuk.org by January 10th.

News from our Sections...

Art and Textiles

The Village Project

Last year lots of us at Heathlands got involved with Access Art's Village Project. This was a national project which asked people to create a portrait of their house using textiles. Access Art then mounted all the houses and have created a textile village. The whole installation is on display at Farfield Mill in Sedburgh from September 13th until October 8th so do go and see it if you can.

AccessArt are running another participatory project to do with drawing so we're looking forward to taking part in that too. More on that next time!

Photography

The Photography group have been out and about this term. Emma Davidson, one of the group members, told me that they've been making macro pictures and learning different techniques in photography. They've learnt what settings are on the cameras and played about with portrait and landscape and so on.

Kitchen

Our bakery groups have been busy making a range of cakes and biscuits for The Dig down at Carlisle Cricket Ground. We're sure it'll help them find some important artefacts!

With our new timetable starting lunches will be available to order from the kitchen teams on a **Tuesday and Wednesday**. This is a change from last timetable when it was Wednesdays and Fridays, this means that Friday people will need to bring a packed lunch.







(From Left to Right) Photo by Mike A from the Photography Group

Photo by Sarah from the Photography Group

Photo by Dan L from the Photography Group

If you have any comments or something you'd like included in the next newsletter please email it to helen.walsh@lbtuk.org by January 10th.



Some of our houses for The Village Project



Some of our houses for The Village Project



Some of our houses for The Village Project



The Photography Group